## HARVARD UNIVERSITY DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

EMERSON HALL
CAMBRIDGE 38. MASSACHUSETTS
September 26, 1952

Professor José Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

Thank you for your kind letter. I am glad that you plan eventually to prepare a further edition of your valuable Diccionario, and shall look forward to seeing it. I am flattered that you plan an article on me, but I assure you that this was by no means amongst the omissions which I had felt to be regrettable. I am glad you will include Hilbert, Frege, and Peano.

Sincerely yours,

W. V. Quine